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Grace Walton,  
Ella Gaisford,  
Tegan Pepler,  
Wilf Hewitt-

Grainger,  
Noah Hardy,  

Xanthie Perry  and 
Max Squirrel, 8A 
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Open to children up 
to the age of 12. A5 

size.   Must be an 
original image.  

Please use colours.  
Theme— Frome’s 

Green Spaces, 
Closing date for 

entries Friday 20th 
November. 

Write name, age, 
address and school 

on the reverse. 
Entries to:-  

Mayor’s Christmas Card 
Competition, Frome 

town Hall, Christchurch 
Street West, FROME. 

BA11 1EB.   
No entries can be 

returned. 

Zac Merrill, Cloe Manaia,  
Lucy Newman, 

Leo Corcoran  and  
Hugo Holcombe, 8N 



Oakfield Academy fundraisers - like so many others - has taken a big hit this year. However, we’d like to 

end this term as winners, and we need your help! We are taking part in The Big PTA Raffle 2020, a 

nationwide PTA extravaganza, taking place between 20th October and 6th December 2020. You could be 

in with the chance of winning up to £5,000 in each of 12 draws taking place throughout December at 

www.bigptaraffle.co.uk. Each £3 ticket will generate a number that will be entered into all 12 draws. We 

receive funds for every ticket you purchase. We are excited to be a part of The Big PTA Raffle 2020 and 

look forward to seeing if you are a winner! Thank you for your ongoing support! 

 

 

https://www.bigptaraffle.co.uk/support/oakfield-academy-fundraisers-ba11 

What we are fundraising for? 
Welcome to Oakfield Academy Fundraisers's raffle page. We're excited to join The 

Big PTA Raffle 2020, this has been a really tough year for everyone and this is an 

opportunity to have some fun and raise money for our academy.  For every ticket 

bought you will have 12 chances to win up to £5,000!* At the same time Oakfield 

Academy Fundraisers will raise 50% from every ticket sold whilst the remainder 

goes into the prize fund. 

We hope to raise 

funds that can 

support and 

enrich the 

education of our 

children - we are 

currently 

fundraising for 

new outdoor 

seating and rainy 

day activities and 

entertainment for 

all year groups. 

Your support is 

greatly 

appreciated and 

we wish you good 

luck! 

Yours sincerely, 

Oakfield 
Academy 

Fundraisers 

https://www.bigptaraffle.co.uk/support/oakfield-academy-fundraisers-ba11


Please can we politely request that you do not 
park on the zigzag lines at the front of our 
academy, even if you are only pausing to drop 
off a child, it is illegal and can incur a fine. 

Stopping your vehicle in this clearly marked area causes increased 
dangers for our pupils and other pedestrians using the pavement and 
trying to cross the road. 

We have been approached by our 
neighbours to see if we can support 
them, as parents have been using their 
private carpark and the street/
pavement to park and wait for their 
children to come out of school. 

Please can we ask you 
to park away from 
academy and your child 
walks the last 100 
metres.  This would be 
greatly appreciated, 
and means that the 
area is safer for all of 
our pupils and staff 
and that our 
neighbours are able to 
leave/enter their own 
homes without 
hindrance. PRIVATE CAR PARK 

PLEASE DO 
NOT STOP IN 

THIS AREA 

 



 
 
 

The Oakfield Academy Fundraisers would like to thank everybody who supported the sale 
during the half term holidays—it was a great success raising over £100  !! 
As winter approaches kindly ensure that your child’s winter coat, as well as all of their 
uniform is clearly labelled. 
The Fundraisers are hoping to hold another sale next 
term.  If you are interested in second hand uniform in the 
meantime, ‘Drop & Shop’ is supporting Lisa’s Army  
Charity and have items available. 
If you are interested, please ring Lesley on 
07964 993092. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please be aware that we have had a 
few cases of headlice reported. Kindly 
check you child’s hair and treat if 
necessary. 
Thank you for your support. 

 
 
 
 
 

Kindly note that our Facebook page 
has changed its name from 
Oakfield Academy Information to 
Oakfield Academy Frome. 

 

 

 

Please keep Oakfield Academy up to date with your contact 
details.  It is very important that we have the most accurate 

Mobile, Email, Home Number and Work Number. 
Thank you for your support. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sadly due to the sudden 
closure of the Academy 
in March we are missing 
a large number of our 
library books. 
Please can we request 
that you check at home 
to see if any of our 
books are with you.  
Also, if you have a child 
that is currently in Year 
9, please ask them to 
see if any of our books 
are in their room. 
Please return the books 
via your child’s Tutor. 
Thank you very much for 
your support. 

 

 

Pupils enjoyed an American Menu in the Canteen, there will be an  Italian one on the 12 November!! 


